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Honorable members of the Health and Human Services Committee,  I am testifying in
favor of LD1316.  This seems to be common sense:  a medical record should be 
amended when a mandated reporter provider, is given information that proves their 
documentation pertaining to suspected abuse is incorrect. However, I personally know
of a family that has been harmed by a medical provider's refusal to amend the medical
record with this additional information. Please help families going through difficult 
situations. All medical  personal should keep an open mind.  I feel any medical 
provider should amend the record when they see contrary evidence.   LD 1316 will 
prevent that unnecessary harm from happening. Please vote ought to pass. 


